
 

 

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter 
21st June 2019 

Friends of Moorlands BBQ 

The Summer BBQ is fast approaching! Don’t forget to 

send in your raffle ticket stubs and order your food on 

ParentPay. We need lots of people for a successful 

event so if you can spare any time, please let us know. 

Here are some of the things we need: 

- A team of people to help in the daytime on Friday 

28th June 

- Baked potato bakers! Bake at home on Thursday or 

Friday 

- Cake bakers! 

- Stall helpers at the BBQ  

- Old tea towels to use as rags on the BBQ  

Thank you for the donations of chocolate for the FoM 

BBQ. Next week we are having an own clothes day in 

exchange for bottles. 

 

Also, don’t forget to order your food by Monday 24th 

June in order to give the volunteers time to order and 

prepare the food. 

Equality Day 

On Wednesday next week we are holding an Equalities Day 

for the first time. 

We will be looking at equality in society, sport and the 

work place; namely media coverage, opportunities, pay 

and stereotypes 

We hope the day will give the children lots of food for 

thought and inspire lots of interesting debate that we hope 

you will follow up at home. 

Book Swap  

After the success of our book swap, we would like to  

introduce a book swap scheme for parents and carers.  

The book ‘library’ will be in the foyer area. If you have 

any donations to get us started, please send them in. 

 

Thank you. 

Stars of the Week 

3C Paige 

3P Dimitar 

4C Harley 

4L Freddie 

WN Alex 

5S Ella 

5T Lily 

6G Martha 

6S Isabella J 

Facebook and Twitter 

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Twitter to keep up

-to-date with our adventures at Robinwood. 



 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 24th June– Y5 trip to Chester Zoo 

Tuesday 25th June-Photograph day 

Friday 28th June– own clothes day in exchange for 

bottles 

  5.30pm FoM BBQ 

Wednesday 3rd July– 6.30pm New parents Evening for 

Y2 parents 

Thursday 4th July-Moving up afternoon 

Friday 5th July-Manchester day 

Thursday 11th July-Y6 concert 

Friday 12th July-Y6 leavers’ disco 

Monday 15th July-Wednesday 17th July-Y6 Robinwood 

Tuesday 23rd July-Parents’ annual report drop-in evening 

Wednesday 24th July-9.30am Y6 Leavers’ assembly and 

Y6 prize giving (parents and carers welcome) 

Thursday 25th July-9.30am Y3-5 school prize giving 

(private event) 

Friday 26th July-School finishes for Summer 

 

Letters Home  

Photography club cancellation 

Scarecrow safari competition 

Robinwood forms 

 

Lights, Camera, Action 

It is photograph day on Tuesday 25th June for classes, 

choir, orchestra, school recorder groups, football (girls 

and boys and netball) 

Please make sure that children have the correct kit or  

instrument with them on the day. 

The photographer will also be taking individual              

photographs of the year 6 children for their leavers’ 

books. 

 

 

Assemblies 

We are looking forward to welcoming parents  to the year 

3  assembly on 28th June. Year 2 children from 

Templemoor will be joining us so the assembly will be 

starting a little later than usual, at 9.15am. 

We hope to see you there. 

Robinwood 

The final instalment for Robinwood is due at the end of 

June, please check that your payments are up to date as 

school will be paying the final invoice for the trip. 

All personal information forms and Calpol permission 

forms have been sent home. Please send these back to 

school as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions regarding the trip please call 

the office and ask to speak to Mrs Litten. 

Year 6 Disco 

Just a reminder that tickets for        

the disco and be bought on 

Parentpay. Thank you. 

 

 


